https://ss-cg.org/?p=4415

THE UNION OF THE BLIND OF MONTENEGRO – PLAN OF MEDIA ACTIVITIES FOR PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS, JUNE 11, 2023 


The Distinguished Representatives of Media,

The Union of the Blind is organizing Election Day observation in the upcoming parliamentary elections scheduled for June 11, 2023. We inform You that the Union of the Blind of Montenegro, on the occasion of the parliamentary elections scheduled for 11 June, 2023, will hold media activities as follows:


	PLAN OF MEDIA ACTIVITIES OF THE UNION OF THE BLIND FOR PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS IN 2023

	Date
	Hour
	Activity

	



June 11th
	



1:00 p.m.
	
Press release 

https://ss-cg.org/

Information on the opportunity for persons with disabilities  to exercise their voting rights


	



June 11th
	



7:00 p.m.
	
Press release 

https://ss-cg.org/

Information on the opportunity for persons with disabilities to exercise their voting rights


	




June 12th
	




10:00 a.m.
	
Press conference

PR Centar, Josipa Broza Tita 23a Boulevard, Podgorica


Preliminary evaluation of the election day in parliamentary elections
[bookmark: _GoBack]



 *Slight deviations from the official start times listed in the plan are possible in exceptional circumstances.

During Election Day, the Union of the Blind will periodically publish infographics on the electoral process on social media platforms:

· Facebook:https://m.facebook.com/Savez-slijepih-Crne-Gore-545260818913411/about/?ref=page_internal&mt_nav=o
· Instagram: savez_slijepih_cg 
· Twitter: Savez_slijepih


For all media inquiries and requests for media appearances please make arrangements in advance. You can do that by contacting Anđela Dragović via e-mail address: savezslijepihcg@gmail.com, or on the following phone numbers: 020665368, 069522763. 

Thank You for showing interest in our work and activities. 
Should You have any questions, feel free to contact us. 

The observation is carried out with the financial and technical support of the National Democratic Institute (NDI) from the USA. The findings of this observation belong to the Union of the Blind and do not necessarily reflect the attitude of the NDI, donors or the US Government. 





